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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 3:21 PMTo: 'tmskelly312@msn.com'Subject: 916 Iglehart Ave

Ms. Skelly,  You came to a hearing back on Feb 7 on an excessive consumption fee.  At that time, Ms. Moermond continued the matter to July 19 and if there are so same or similar violations, she will recommends deleting the assessment.  Since then, she has checked the record and there hasn’t been further violations; therefore, she is going to recommend deleting the assessment.  The Public Hearing is July 19 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  Mai Vang 
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